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Cambridge International AS and A Level Sociology Coursebook
Understanding the Sociology of Health continues to offer an easy to read
introduction to sociological theories essential to understanding the current health
climate. Up-to-date with key policy and research, and including case studies and
exercises to critically engage the reader, this book shows how sociology can
answer complex questions about health and illness, such as why health inequalities
exist. To better help with your studies this book contains: · a global perspective
with international examples; · a new chapter on health technologies; · online
access to videos of the author discussing key topics as well as recommended
further readings; · a glossary, chapter summaries and reflective questions to help
you engage with the subject. Though aimed primarily at students on health and
social care courses and professions allied to medicine, this textbook provides
valuable insights for anyone interested in the social aspects of health.

The Sociology of Education
This much-needed book provides a systematic introduction, both conceptual and
applied, to the sociology of the professions. Keith Macdonald guides the reader
through the chief sociological approaches to the professions, addressing their
strengths and weaknesses. The discussion is richly illustrated by examples from
and comparisons between the professions in Britain, the United States and Europe,
relating their development to their cultural context. The social exclusivity that
professions aim for is discussed in relation to social stratification, patriarchy and
knowledge, and is thoroughly illustrated by reference to examples from medicine
and other established professions, such as law and architecture. The themes of the
book are drawn together in a final chapter by means of a case study of
accountancy.

The Sociological Imagination
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Comprehensive and engaging, this textbook introduces students not only to
foundational sociological work, but also to insights from contemporary sociological
theory and research. This combined approach ensures that students become
familiar with the core of sociology: key concepts, theories, perspectives, methods,
and findings. Students will acquire the ability to think like a sociologist, investigate
and understand complex social phenomena. This text presents a complete
sociological toolkit, guiding students in the art of asking good sociological
questions, devising a sophisticated theory and developing methodologies to
observe social phenomena. The chapters of this book build cumulatively to equip
students with the tools to quickly understand any new sociological topic or
contemporary social problem. The textbook also applies the sociological toolkit to
selected key sociological issues, showing how specific sociological topics can be
easily investigated and understood using this approach. Taking a global and
comparative perspective, the book covers a rich diversity of sociological topics and
social problems, such as crime, immigration, race and ethnicity, media, education,
family, organizations, gender, poverty, modernization and religion. The book
presents a range of helpful pedagogical features throughout, such as: Chapter
overview and learning goals summaries at the start of every chapter; Thinking like
a sociologist boxes, encouraging students to reflect critically on learning points;
Principle boxes, summarizing key sociological principles; Theory schema boxes,
presenting sociological theories in a clear, understandable manner; Stylized facts
highlighting key empirical findings and patterns; Key concepts and summary
sections at the end of every chapter; and Companion website providing additional
material for every chapter for both instructors and students, including PowerPoint
lecture notes, discussion questions and answers, multiple-choice questions, further
reading and a full glossary of terms. This clear and accessible text is essential
reading for students taking introductory courses in sociology. It will also be useful
for undergraduate and graduate courses in other social science disciplines, such as
psychology, economics, human geography, demography, communication studies,
education sciences, political science and criminology.

Sociology of Families
Sociological Perspectives on Sport: The Games Outside the Games seeks not only
to inform students about the sports world but also to offer them analytical skills
and the application of theoretical perspectives that deepen their awareness and
understanding of social processes linking sports to the larger social world. With six
original framing essays linking sport to a variety of topics, including race, class,
gender, media, politics, deviance, and globalization, and 37 reprinted articles, this
text/reader sets a new standard for excellence in teaching sports and society.

Orientalism
The Engaged Sociologist
A comprehensive and cross-cultural look at the sociology of education. The text
integrates important and diverse topics in the field by showing how they are
related. The Sociology of Education: A Systematic Analysis provides a sociological
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analysis of education using several theoretical approaches. The authors include
practical applications and current educational issues to discuss the structure and
processes that make education systems work. Learning Goals Upon completing this
book, readers should be able to: Learn diverse theoretical approaches in the
sociology of education Assess important current or emerging topics, including
higher education, informal education (“climate” and the “hidden curriculum”), the
school environment, education around the world, and educational movements and
alternatives Understand how change takes place and what role sociologists play
Become involved with educational systems where they can put to use the
knowledge available in textbooks

Introduction to Sociology 2e
This is a collection of articles dealing with the point of view of symbolic
interactionism and with the topic of methodology in the discipline of sociology. It is
written by the leading figure in the school of symbolic interactionism, and presents
what might be regarded as the most authoritative statement of its point of view,
outlining its fundamental premises and sketching their implications for sociological
study. Blumer states that symbolic interactionism rests on three premises: that
human beings act toward things on the basis of the meanings of things have for
them; that the meaning of such things derives from the social interaction one has
with one's fellows; and that these meanings are handled in, and modified through,
an interpretive process.

Stress at Work
The Real World
Social norms are rules that prescribe what people should and should not do given
their social surroundings and circumstances. Norms instruct people to keep their
promises, to drive on the right, or to abide by the golden rule. They are useful
explanatory tools, employed to analyze phenomena as grand as international
diplomacy and as mundane as the rules of the road. But our knowledge of norms is
scattered across disciplines and research traditions, with no clear consensus on
how the term should be used. Research on norms has focused on the content and
the consequences of norms, without paying enough attention to their causes.
Social Norms reaches across the disciplines of sociology, economics, game theory,
and legal studies to provide a well-integrated theoretical and empirical account of
how norms emerge, change, persist, or die out. Social Norms opens with a critical
review of the many outstanding issues in the research on norms: When are norms
simply devices to ease cooperation, and when do they carry intrinsic moral weight?
Do norms evolve gradually over time or spring up spontaneously as circumstances
change? The volume then turns to case studies on the birth and death of norms in
a variety of contexts, from protest movements, to marriage, to mushroom
collecting. The authors detail the concrete social processes, such as repeated
interactions, social learning, threats and sanctions, that produce, sustain, and
enforce norms. One case study explains how it can become normative for citizens
to participate in political protests in times of social upheaval. Another case study
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examines how the norm of objectivity in American journalism emerged: Did it arise
by consensus as the professional creed of the press corps, or was it imposed upon
journalists by their employers? A third case study examines the emergence of the
norm of national self-determination: has it diffused as an element of global culture,
or was it imposed by the actions of powerful states? The book concludes with an
examination of what we know of norm emergence, highlighting areas of agreement
and points of contradiction between the disciplines. Norms may be useful in
explaining other phenomena in society, but until we have a coherent theory of
their origins we have not truly explained norms themselves. Social Norms moves
us closer to a true understanding of this ubiquitous feature of social life.

Occupational Therapy and Vocational Rehabilitation
Jukka Gronow’s book Deciphering Markets and Money solves the problem of the
specific social conditions of an economic order based on money and the equal
exchange of commodities. Gronow scrutinizes the relation of sociology to
neoclassical economics and reflects on how sociology can contribute to the
analyses of the major economic institutions. The question of the comparability and
commensuration of economic objects runs through the chapters of the book. The
author shows that due to the multidimensionality and principal quality uncertainty
of products, markets would collapse without market devices that are either
procedural, consisting of technical standards and measuring instruments, or
aesthetic, relying on the judgements of taste, or both. In his book, Gronow
demonstrates that in this respect, financial markets share the same problem as the
markets of wines, movies, or PCs and mobile phones, and hence offer a highly
actual case to study their social constitution in the process of coming into being.

The Sociology of Early Childhood
Deviance and Social Control: A Sociological Perspective, Second Edition serves as a
guide to students delving into the fascinating world of deviance for the first time.
Authors Michelle Inderbitzin, Kristin A. Bates, and Randy Gainey offer a clear
overview of issues and perspectives in the field, including introductions to classic
and current sociological theories as well as research on definitions and causes of
deviance and reactions to deviant behavior. The unique text/reader format
provides the best of both worlds, offering both substantial original chapters that
clearly explain and outline the sociological perspectives on deviance, along with
carefully selected articles on deviance and social control taken directly from
leading academic journals and books. The Second Edition features updated
research, examples of specific forms of deviance, and discussions of policy, as well
as a new chapter and readings on global perspectives on deviance and social
control.

Gods in the Global Village
Deviance and Social Control: A Sociological Perspective serves as a guide to
students delving into the fascinating world of deviance for the first time, offering
clear overviews of issues and perspectives in the field as well as introductions to
classic and current academic literature. The unique text/reader format provides the
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best of both worlds, offering both substantial original chapters that give an
overview of the field and the theories, as well as carefully selected articles on
deviance and social control taken directly from leading academic journals and
books.

Deviance and Social Control
Sport is something rather taken for granted and little studied as part of man's and
society's behaviour. This collection of essays, many of which appear in print for the
first time, provides an international comparative and developmental orientation to
the sociology of sport, thereby clarifying the nature of modern sports and their
central structural and functional characteristics. The sports treated include football,
soccer, rugby, wrestling, baseball, and bull-fighting, and some historical
background is given on the development of sport. In the introduction to each
section, the editor explains the questions that the selections are intended to
illustrate, and treats briefly such matters as theories of sport and play, the social
factors in their development, sport and socialization, class and race in sport, sport
as an occupation and an industry, and conflict and social control in sport. This
reader will be of interest to those professionally concerned, either as teacher or
student, with sociology and physical education, but it should also appeal to
athletes, sports-lovers, and sports commentators who like to keep their thinking in
good shape too.

Sociological Perspectives on Sport
In 1897 the promising young sociologist William Edward Burghardt Du Bois
(1868-1963) was given a temporary post as Assistant in Sociology at the University
of Pennsylvania in order to conduct a systematic investigation of social conditions
in the seventh ward of Philadelphia. The product of those studies was the first
great empirical book on the Negro in American society. More than one hundred
years after its original publication by the University of Pennsylvania Press, The
Philadelphia Negro remains a classic work. It is the first, and perhaps still the
finest, example of engaged sociological scholarship—the kind of work that, in
contemplating social reality, helps to change it. In his introduction, Elijah Anderson
examines how the neighborhood studied by Du Bois has changed over the years
and compares the status of blacks today with their status when the book was
initially published.

Deciphering Markets and Money
Originally published: New York: Signet Classics, 1961.

Commitment and Community
What makes some communes work, while others fail? Why is it so difficult to put
utopian ideals into practice? Rosabeth Kanter offers a unique analysis of the nature
and process of enduring commitment, basing her theory of commitment
mechanisms on exhaustive research of nineteenth–century utopias, sharpened by
first–hand knowledge of a variety of contemporary groups. The book moves in a
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lively fashion from Oneida, Brook Farm, and the Shakers to present–day
phenomena such as rural communes and Synanon.

Climate Change and Society
The second edition of A Handbook for the Study of Mental Health provides a
comprehensive review of the sociology of mental health. Chapters by leading
scholars and researchers present an overview of historical, social and institutional
frameworks. Part I examines social factors that shape psychiatric diagnosis and the
measurement of mental health and illness, theories that explain the definition and
treatment of mental disorders and cultural variability. Part II investigates effects of
social context, considering class, gender, race and age, and the critical role played
by stress, marriage, work and social support. Part III focuses on the organization,
delivery and evaluation of mental health services, including the criminalization of
mental illness, the challenges posed by HIV, and the importance of stigma. This is
a key research reference source that will be useful to both undergraduates and
graduate students studying mental health and illness from any number of
disciplines.

Seeing Sociology: An Introduction
This book provides a theoretical background to occupational stress, and traces the
early work of Hans Selye and the development of bio-physiological, psychological
and then sociological models of stress. It also reports on a study of stress and illhealth in a large manufacturing organisation in Australia. It examines the effects of
stress, low self-esteem and poor mastery on psychological outcomes and ill-health
symptoms.

Sociology
This pioneering book demonstrates how different traditions of sociological thought
can contribute to an understanding of the theory and practice of rights. It provides
a sociological treatment of a wide range of substantive issues but never loses sight
of the key theoretical questions. It: considers some varied cases of public
intervention, including welfare, caring, mental health provisions, pensions, justice
and free speech alongside the rights issues they raise examines the question of
rights from the point of view of distinctive population groups, such as prisoners and
victims, women, ethnic minorities, indigenous peoples and lesbians and gays. A
key strength is its detailed presentation and analysis of different aspects of rights
and its exploration of a variety of analytical perspectives. Rights are viewed, not in
terms of ethical certainty, but as the product of social processes and part of
shifting terrain which is open to negotiation. Including a theoretical critique of
existing perspectives, Rights offers a diverse and detailed exploration of the
contribution sociological thought can make to this increasingly important aspect of
social life and is an invaluable aid to students studying in this area.

The Philadelphia Negro
The most popularly read, adapted, anthologized, and incorporated primer on
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sociology ever written for modern readers Acclaimed scholar and sociologist Peter
L. Berger lays the groundwork for a clear understanding of sociology in his
straightforward introduction to the field, much loved by students, professors, and
general readers. Berger aligns sociology in the humanist tradition—revealing its
relationship to the humanities and philosophy—and establishes its importance in
thinking critically about the modern world. Throughout, Berger presents the
contributions of some of the most important sociologists of the time, including Max
Weber, Émile Durkheim, Vilfredo Pareto, and Thorstein Veblen.

The Essence of Jane Addams's Twenty Years at Hull-House
The authors are proud sponsors of the 2020 SAGE Keith Roberts Teaching
Innovations Award—enabling graduate students and early career faculty to attend
the annual ASA pre-conference teaching and learning workshop. What key social
forces construct and transform our lives as individuals and as members of society?
How does our social world shape us? How do we shape our world? Discover
Sociology presents sociology as a discipline of curious minds. The authors inspire
curiosity about the social world and empower students by providing the
theoretical, conceptual, and empirical tools they need to understand, analyze, and
even change the world in which they live. Organized around four main
themes—The Sociological Imagination, Power and Inequality, Technological
Transformations of Society, and Globalization—the book illuminates the social roots
of diverse phenomena and institutions, ranging from poverty and deviance to
capitalism and the nuclear family. "Behind the Numbers" features illustrate the
practical side of sociology and shows students how to be critical consumers of
social science data reported in the media. And every chapter addresses the
question, "What can I do with a sociology degree?" by linking the knowledge and
skills acquired through studying sociology with specific jobs and career paths. A
Complete Teaching & Learning Package SAGE Vantage Digital Option Engage,
Learn, Soar with SAGE Vantage, an intuitive digital platform that delivers Discover
Sociology, Fourth Edition textbook content in a learning experience carefully
designed to ignite student engagement and drive critical thinking. Built with you
and your students in mind, it offers easy course set-up and enables students to
better prepare for class. Learn more. Assignable Video Assignable Video (available
on the SAGE Vantage platform) is tied to learning objectives and curated
exclusively for this text to bring concepts to life and appeal to different learning
styles. Learn more. SAGE Coursepacks FREE! Easily import our quality instructor
and student resource content into your school’s learning management system
(LMS) and save time. Learn more. SAGE Edge FREE online resources for students
that make learning easier. See how your students benefit. SAGE course outcomes:
Measure Results, Track Success Outlined in your text and mapped to chapter
learning objectives, SAGE course outcomes are crafted with specific course
outcomes in mind and vetted by advisors in the field. See how SAGE course
outcomes tie in with this book’s chapter-level objectives at
edge.sagepub.com/Chambliss4e. FREE POSTER: Tips from Sociology for Argument
and Debate in a Civil Society

Social Norms
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course
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syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may
need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your
purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access
code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to
purchase a new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from
sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a
previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. --

One-Dimensional Man
With renowned international contributors and expert contributions from a range of
specialisms, this book will appeal to academics, students and researchers of
sociology.

A Handbook for the Study of Mental Health
In a world plagued by religious conflict, how can the various religious and secular
traditions coexist peacefully on the planet? And, what role does sociology play in
helping us understand the state of religious life in a globalizing world? In the Fourth
Edition ofGods in the Global Village, author Lester Kurtz continues to address these
questions. This text is an engaging, thought-provoking examination of the
relationships among the major faith traditions that inform the thinking and ethical
standards of most people in the emerging global social order. Thoroughly updated
to reflect recent events, the book discusses the role of religion in our daily lives
and global politics, and the ways in which religion is both an agent of, and barrier
to, social change.

THE POWER ELITE
Introduction to Sociology 2e adheres to the scope and sequence of a typical, onesemester introductory sociology course. It offers comprehensive coverage of core
concepts, foundational scholars, and emerging theories, which are supported by a
wealth of engaging learning materials. The textbook presents detailed section
reviews with rich questions, discussions that help students apply their knowledge,
and features that draw learners into the discipline in meaningful ways. The second
edition retains the book's conceptual organization, aligning to most courses, and
has been significantly updated to reflect the latest research and provide examples
most relevant to today's students. In order to help instructors transition to the
revised version, the 2e changes are described within the preface. The images in
this textbook are grayscale. Authors include: Heather Griffiths, Nathan Keirns, Eric
Strayer, Susan Cody-Rydzewski, Gail Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally Vyain, Jeff
Bry, Faye Jones

Gender Roles
Page 8/13

Online Library Chapter 1 The Sociological Perspective
The family patterns seen in recent decades—cohabitation, divorce, nonmarital
childbearing, same-sex marriage and childrearing—can seem like radical changes
from the past. But upon closer examination, many are consistent with broader
trends that have been going on for centuries. Sociology of Families: Change,
Continuity, and Diversity considers this tension between change and continuity,
situating families in a social, historical, and economic context, and emphasizing
how these contexts create family diversity and inequality. By incorporating diverse
family structures into each chapter, author Teresa Ciabattari has written a text that
challenges idealized assumptions about how families should be, and instead
explores the complex realities of how families actually are.

Sociology
Symbolic Interactionism
The Sociology of Early Childhood is a theoretically and historically grounded
examination of young children’s experiences in contemporary society. Arguing that
a sociology of early childhood must bring together and integrate different
disciplines, this book: synthesises different sociological perspectives on childhood
as well as incorporating multi-disciplinary research findings on the lives of young
children explains key theoretical concepts in early childhood studies such as
investment, early intervention, professional power and discourse examines the
importance of play, memory and place evaluates long term parenting trends uses
illustrative examples and case studies, discussion questions and annotated further
reading to engage and stimulate readers. Invigorating and thought provoking, this
is an invaluable read for advanced undergraduates and postgraduate students
looking for a more nuanced and progressive understanding of childhood.

Discover Sociology
Offers a sociological perspective of gender that can be applied to our lives.
Focusing on the most recent research and theory–both in the U.S. and
globally–Gender Roles, 6e provides an in-depth, survey and analysis of modern
gender roles and issues from a sociological perspective. The text integrates
insights and research from other disciplines such as biology, psychology,
anthropology, and history to help build more robust theories of gender roles.

Rights
Invitation to Sociology
Understanding the Sociology of Health
Questions about who we are, who we can be, and who is like and unlike us
underpin a vast range of contemporary social issues. What makes our families so
important to us? Why do we attach such significance to being ourselves? Why do
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so many television programmes promise to revolutionise our lives? Who are we
really? In this highly readable new book, Steph Lawler examines a range of
important debates about identity. Taking a sociological perspective, she shows
how identity is produced and embedded in social relationships, and worked out in
the practice of peoples everyday lives. She challenges the perception of identity as
belonging within the person, arguing instead that it is produced and negotiated
between persons. Chapter-by-chapter her book carefully explores topics such as
the relationships between lives and life-stories, the continuing significance of
kinship in the face of social change, and how taste works to define identity. For
Lawler, without understanding identity, we can't adequately begin to understand
the social world. This book will be essential reading on upper-level courses across
the social sciences that focus on the compelling issues surrounding identity.

Sociology with MySocLab and PeerScholar
Offering instructors complete flexibility, SEEING SOCIOLOGY: AN INTRODUCTION,
3rd Edition combines up-to-the-minute coverage with an easy-to-manage approach
featuring brief, self-contained modules in each chapter that instructors can assign
based on the needs of their class. The Third Edition includes such contemporary
topics as globalization’s connection to technology and gay rights, the anti-aging
industry, and The Affordable Care Act, and many others, reflecting the latest
developments in the field. Extremely student-friendly and engaging, the text
continues to make photos an integral part of the learning process-resulting in a
stronger, more memorable learning experience for students. The new “What Do
Sociologists See?” feature includes a sociologist's insights on everyday images,
showing students how sociological concepts can be applied to daily life. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Essentials of Sociology
"In every chapter, Ferris and Stein use examples from everyday life and pop
culture to draw students into thinking sociologically and to show the relevance of
sociology to their relationships, jobs, and future goals. Data Workshops in every
chapter give students a chance to apply theoretical concepts to their personal lives
and actually do sociology.

Introduction to Sociology
This book introduces the occupational therapist to the practice of vocational
rehabilitation. As rehabilitation specialists, Occupational Therapists work in a range
of diverse settings with clients who have a variety of physical, emotional and
psychological conditions. Research has proven that there are many positive
benefits from working to health and well-being. This book highlights the
contribution, which can be made by occupational therapists in assisting disabled, ill
or injured workers to access, remain in and return to work.

Sport
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Climate change is one of the most critical issues of the twenty-first century,
presenting a major intellectual challenge to both the natural and social sciences.
While there has been significant progress in natural science understanding of
climate change, social science analyses have not been as fully developed. Climate
Change and Society breaks new theoretical and empirical ground by presenting
climate change as a thoroughly social phenomenon, embedded in behaviors,
institutions, and cultural practices. This collection of essays summarizes existing
approaches to understanding the social, economic, political, and cultural
dimensions of climate change. From the factors that drive carbon emissions to
those which influence societal responses to climate change, the volume provides a
comprehensive overview of the social dimensions of climate change. An improved
understanding of the complex relationship between climate change and society is
essential for modifying ecologically harmful human behaviors and institutional
practices, creating just and effective environmental policies, and developing a
more sustainable future. Climate Change and Society provides a useful tool in
efforts to integrate social science research, natural science research, and
policymaking regarding climate change and sustainability. Produced by the
American Sociological Association's Task Force on Sociology and Global Climate
Change, this book presents a challenging shift from the standard climate change
discourse, and offers a valuable resource for students, scholars, and professionals
involved in climate change research and policy.

The Sociology of the Professions
More than three decades after its first publication, Edward Said's groundbreaking
critique of the West's historical, cultural, and political perceptions of the East has
become a modern classic. In this wide-ranging, intellectually vigorous study, Said
traces the origins of "orientalism" to the centuries-long period during which Europe
dominated the Middle and Near East and, from its position of power, defined "the
orient" simply as "other than" the occident. This entrenched view continues to
dominate western ideas and, because it does not allow the East to represent itself,
prevents true understanding. Essential, and still eye-opening, Orientalism remains
one of the most important books written about our divided world. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Identity
This fully updated edition of The Engaged Sociologist by Kathleen Odell Korgen
carries the public sociology movement into the classroom, while at the same time
providing an engaging overview of the entire field. It demonstrates how to think
sociologically, to develop a sociological eye, and to use sociological tools to
become effective participants in a democratic society. Perfect as a supplement for
an introductory course, or as a main text for any course that has public sociology
at its roots, this inspiring book will serve as a guidebook to any student who is
passionate about applying sociological concepts to the world around them.

C. Wright Mills and the Sociological Imagination
One of the most important texts of modern times, Herbert Marcuse's analysis and
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image of a one-dimensional man in a one-dimensional society has shaped many
young radicals' way of seeing and experiencing life. Published in 1964, it fast
became an ideological bible for the emergent New Left. As Douglas Kellner notes in
his introduction, Marcuse's greatest work was a 'damning indictment of
contemporary Western societies, capitalist and communist.' Yet it also expressed
the hopes of a radical philosopher that human freedom and happiness could be
greatly expanded beyond the regimented thought and behaviour prevalent in
established society. For those who held the reigns of power Marcuse's call to arms
threatened civilization to its very core. For many others however, it represented a
freedom hitherto unimaginable.

Deviance and Social Control: A Sociological Perspective
This revised set of resources for Cambridge International AS and A Level Sociology
syllabus (9699) is thoroughly updated for the latest syllabus. Written by a highly
experienced author, the Coursebook provides comprehensive support for the
syllabus. Accessible language combined with the clear, visually-engaging layout
makes this an ideal resource for the course. Discussion of significant sociological
research, case studies, explanation of key terms and questions within the text
reinforce knowledge. Stimulating activities build interpretation and application as
well as analytical and evaluation skills. Revision checklists help in consolidating
understanding. The book provides complete exam support with each chapter
culminating in exam-style questions and a further chapter dedicated to revision,
and examination skills and practice. A Teacher's CD-ROM is also available.
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